
     The Morning After 

May 18, 2021 

 
Monday, May 17, 2021 President G. Allen Crist called the meeting of the River Ridge Community Unit 
School District #210 Board of Education to order at 6:30 PM.  Board Members G. Allen Crist, Amy Finn, 
Barb Schaible and Lisa Walters answered roll call. President Crist announced a quorum was 
established. Raymie Diestelmeier entered at 6:52 PM and Don McLane entered at 7:03 PM.  Also 
present:  Superintendent Brad Albrecht, Principal Beau Buchs, Principal Mike Foltz and Peggy Trone-
FFA advisor. 
 
The board took the following action: 
Approved the regular board minutes of April 19, 2021, special meeting of May 3, 2021 and destruction 
of audio executive session minutes from September 16, 2019.  
 
Reviewed and accepted the Treasurer, Investment and Activity reports. Approved and authorized 
payment of $758,488.95 for bills and payroll.  
 
Superintendent Albrecht reported on the May 11, 2021 Jo Daviess-Carroll CTE minutes.  
Congratulations to the Outstanding Students of the year, Conner Tippett, Auto Technology and Dominic 
Geerts, Criminal Justice. Jo-Carroll donated $5,000 to the Little Learners Academy for the playground 
fence.  Connie Wienen and sons donated $1,500 to the Construction Trades program. 
 
Administration News: 

 May 2nd – 6th Staff Appreciation week – Thank you to MS Student Council, Administration and 
PTO  

 May 13th & 14th 5th Grade toured  Middle School 

 May 18th – May 26th Elementary field trips 

 May 20th – Graduation Walk at 8:15 AM and Senior Awards at 9:00 AM 

 May 21st – HS Graduation at 7:00 PM 

 Week of May 24th 6-11th grade Finals Week 

 May 27th Track & Field Day and Elemenatary Awards at 1:00 PM 

 May 27th Last Student Day 

 May 28th Teacher Inservice 

 August 2nd – 13th Summer School K-5th  
Summer projects include, baseball and football fence repair, carpet, concession steps to the press box 
 
Accepted with regret Maggie Palmer’s retirement at the end of the 2020-2021 school year. 
 
Approved the 2021-2022 Non Certified Teaching Staff and Certified Paraprofessionals as presented. 
 
After executive session the following action was taken: 
Hired Jason Costabile for the band position. 
Appointed Diane Haring to the vacant Board seat for a 2 year term. 
 
President Crist adjourned the meeting at 7:37 PM. 
 
(Subject for approval at the next regular meeting of the Board, Tuesday, June 22, 2021.) 


